
Up to $50,000 
Robberies of USPS Letter Carriers 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the arrest and 
conviction of the suspect(s) who committed multiple robberies of United States letter carriers 

in Newport News and Hampton, VA. 

The incidents occurred: 
 At approximately 2:40 p.m. on Tuesday, September 5, 2023, near Hart Cir. and Beall Dr., Hampton, VA. 

At approximately 3:45 p.m. on Wednesday, September 6, 2023, near Excalibur Pl. and Atkins Ln., Newport News, VA. 
At approximately 4:20 p.m. on Wednesday, September 6, 2023, on Pine Chapel Rd., Hampton, VA. 

At approximately 2:30 p.m. on Thursday, September 7, 2023, on Ashton Green Blvd., Newport News, VA. 
The suspects are described as two Black males, wearing black clothing and black masks. 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 4117500 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




